
With the current health issues facing the

workplace, your safety is our business. 

WE'VE TAKEN PRECAUTIONS TO MAKE SURE YOU

ARE PROTECTED DURING YOUR TIME IN OUR CARE.

Visit www.tactionrx.com to learn more!

YOUR SAFETY IS

OUR BUSINESS

https://www.tactionrx.com/
https://www.tactionrx.com/


As a healthcare provider, has received COVID-19

vaccination 

Completes personal health screening the morning of

your service 

Wears face mask as health conditions warrant or

gladly at your request 

Sanitizes hands immediately before your

service with sanitizer meeting CDC guidelines  

Sanitized completely before your service with hospital

grade disinfectant shown effective against 2019 Novel

Coronavirus (2019 nCoV) 

Covered with a soft single use disposable face rest

cover made with absorbent medical

grade hypoallergenic fiber 

Removal of chair’s personal storage

compartment eliminating opportunity for cross

contamination

 Your Massage Therapist

The Chair 

Please call us at (865) 238 4224 or email hello@tactionrx.com to schedule an event.

Official Website: www.tactionrx.com

HOW WE KEEP

YOU SAFE

KEEPING YOU SAFE

MEANS MAKING SURE YOUR

THERAPIST AND CHAIR STAY SAFE

Here's the Steps We Take Every Day to Keep You Safe 

https://www.tactionrx.com/

